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Orientation Programme B.Pharm and Pharm D 2023 

 

Orientation Program for B.Pharm and Pharm D- 2023 Batch was conducted on 03rd 
October 2023. On this occasion, the college Newsletter – Pharma Flair 2023 was released 
by the Principal, Guests of  Honour  Dr.Sandeep, Sunshine Hospitals; Dr.Raghavendra, 
Training and Compliance  Manager, Novartis India Ltd; Mrs.Madhavi, Head HR, Ankura 
Hospitals;  Prof.P.K. Lakshmi, HOD, Pharm D Dept. & Dr. R.Padmavathi, HOD, B.Pharm 
Dept. and the newsletter editors Mrs. Ch. Rajeshwari and Ms.S.Apoorva, Asst.Professors. 
The Guests of Honour gave valuable suggestions to the students. The HOD’s have given a 
brief review of the course curriculum and rules. The faculty extended the best wishes to all 
the fresher students. The fresher students introduced themselves and interacted with the 
faculty. The parents also interacted with the faculty and cleared their doubts. 

 
 

    


